
Memo Number: EST/R.O/SCU/042(Notice)/0312                   Dated: 23rd April,2022 

Notice 

Re : Resumption of Normal Class sessions  

Kind Attention : Teachers and Students 

 

Reference contents of G.O. vide No. 356 - Edn(U) dated 16.04.2023, given 
hereunder :-  
 
“Considering the prevailing heat wave situation, the Competent Authority in the 
State Government has decided that all Autonomous/ State/ Central Government 
aided / Private Universities / affiliating Colleges in the State of West Bengal, 
except hilly areas of Darjeeling and Kalimpong districts, will remain closed with 
effect from 17th April 2023 for a week, or until further order, whichever is 
earlier.” 
 
Accordingly, Class sessions would be conducted as usual at SCU premises (for 

both – Kolkata and Nabadwip campuses) from 24/04/2023 (from this Monday). 

                                                                                                           Sd/-   

                                                                                                (Srijib Bardhan) 

                                                                                                      Registrar  

                                                                                   The Sanskrit College and University 
 


